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The Cathedral parish acknowledges the Whadjuk people 
of the Noongar nation, the Traditional Owners who have 

walked upon and cared for this land for thousands of 
years. We acknowledge the continued deep spiritual 
attachment and relationship of Aboriginal and Torres 

Strait Islander peoples to this country and commit 
ourselves to the ongoing journey of reconciliation. 

29TH  WEEK IN ORDINARY TIME B/1 

Saturday 16 October 
5:00pm  -  6:00pm Confessions 

6:00pm  -  Vigil Mass 
 

Sunday 17 October 
8:00am  - Mass 
9:30am  - Mass 
11:00am - Mass 
5:00pm  - Mass 

 

Monday – Friday 
8:00am    - Mass 

11:00am - 12:00 noon Confession 
12:10pm - Mass 

 

Wednesday 
7:30pm  - Miraculous Medal Novena  

 

Friday 
11:00am - Holy Hour 

_______________________________________ 
NEXT WEEKEND’S ROSTER 

Saturday,  23 October 
 6:00 pm Fr Richard Rutkauskas  
                                  (C)  Paul Connelly 
                                  (R)  Manny Dodo-Balu 
                       

Sunday,   24 October 
 8:00 am     Fr Richard Rutkauskas  
                                 (C)  Eleanor Le Coultre   
   (R)  Michael Carren 
   (R)  Damien Bowen 
 

 9:30 am Fr Sean Fernandez                                                          
                                 (C) Sally-Anne Cook 
   (R)  Rebecca Henderson 
   (R)  Brendon Norris 
 

         11:00 am     Fr Sean Fernandez 
                            (C)  Christabel Lee 
    (R)  Lolita Hegarty 
    (R)  Perry Larson-Pearse 
 

 5:00 pm Fr C J Millen  
                                (C)  Sean Keane 
    (R)  Christine Stewart 
    (R)  Kevin Clarke 
 

 8:30 am ST CATHERINE (CLOSED) 
        
 9:30 am ST FRANCIS XAVIER 
                    Fr C J Millen 
                  (R)   Veronica 
     (R)   Rosanne 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DEAN’S BIT The Australian church is engaged in our Plenary Council journey. The universal church is participating 

in a larger synodal journey which runs from 2021 to 2023. The Holy Father launched the process on Saturday 

inviting the Church ‘to listen to the Spirit in adoration and prayer, to listen to our brothers and sisters speak of 

their hopes and of the crises of faith present in different parts of the world, of the need for a renewed pastoral 

life and of the signals we are receiving from those on the ground.’ How good are we at listening? The listening of 

the synodal journey may also put the question to us: How good am I at listening without needing to control the 

itinerary or have an answer to people’s questions, fears or pain? Listening as truly being with? 
 

NOVEMBER MASSES November is a special time of remembering, praying for and in communion with our loved 

ones who have died. Come to Mass and carry your prayers for your loved ones in your hearts. Many people have 

a tradition of visiting the graves of family. The Cathedral’s Books of Remembrance are available for you to write in 

the names of those deceased family and friends. November envelopes are also available if you wish to make an 

offering for a Mass. Cathedral Masses throughout November will be for our beloved dead. 
 

CHRISTMAS CHILDREN ’S NATIVITY Friday, 24 December, 6 pm - During the Children’s Christmas Mass while the 

Gospel is being read, we shall once again have a little Nativity play. This will allow the children to engage more 

with the Mass and bring them closer to the true meaning of Christmas. If your child would like to participate in 

the Nativity Play or for more information call Alison on 0411 033 379. We can provide the outfits and props. 

Please encourage your children to take part.  Parents, please note that photos and videos of taken during the play 

may be used in Cathedral or diocesan publications and multimedia displays. 
  

CATHOLIC MISSION - THANK YOU for your generous support of Church-run mission programmes like the Mother 

and Babies Home in Thailand through last week’s Catholic Mission Appeal. Your gift helps to 

continue the work of Sister Chalaad and the Good Shepherd Sisters as they support vulnerable 

mothers and their babies, as well as many other mission programmes around the world. To learn 

more about the impact of your support, visit www.catholicmission.org.au/our-work where you can 

also sign-up for our regular newsletter, or contact Francis Leong on 9422 7933 / 

director.cm@perthcatholic.org.au for further information. 
 

CULTURAL DIVERSITY MASS We live in a culturally diverse society, and it is important that as a community of faith, 

we open the door to understanding and acceptance of what that looks like when we worship in community. 

You are invited to Cultural Diversity Mass on Sunday 24 October 2021 at 11 am at St Mary’s Cathedral 

Come and celebrate the connection between culture and faith that makes our church so vibrant. Dress in your 

cultural attire and enjoy this event with family and friends. There will be food and drinks available for purchase 

after Mass in the Parish Hall. For more information call 9220 5950 or email wacmro@perthcatholic.org.au 
 

ROSARY EBOOK The Vatican’s Dicastery for Laity, Family and Life has published an ebook Rosary for the Family to 

help families pray as a family. It is available in various formats including kindle, google play and pdf formats. 

There is even an app on praying the rosary. Visit https://bit.ly/3v9244T 
 

ROYAL PERTH HOSPITAL SUNDAY MINISTRY A group of extraordinary ministers (including acolytes) bring 

Communion to patients at RPH on Sunday. A list of patients who would like Communion is provided to the 

Cathedral and the list is divided up amongst the ministers. If you already minister at the Cathedral and have 

received your covid-19 and flu vaccines, please consider helping with this ministry which is so important for the 

patients. For more information, please contact Christine at christine.stewart@iinet.net.au 
 

CHARISMATIC HEALING SERVICE The parish of St Emilie's (151 Amherst Road, Canning Vale) is hosting a 

Charismatic Healing service on Sunday, Oct 17 following the 5:00pm Mass. Prayer teams will be available to pray 

over those who seek healing. Why not come along and see what our Loving, Heavenly Father would like to do for 

you. This is an excellent opportunity to invite family and friends who are in need of the Lord's healing touch. For 

further info contact Dan on 0409 849 049. 
 


